

Board of Equalization

Davis County Courthouse - P.O. Box 618 - Farmington Utah 84025 Telephone: (801) 451-3332- Fax: (801) 451-3511

Curtis Koch, MBA, CGFM Auditor

Sulika Laulu Tax Administration Manager

December 13, 2024

Dear Commissioner Valentine,

I am writing to respectfully request an additional extension on the deadline for the Davis County Board of Equalization pursuant to Utah Code §59-2-1004. Due to the large number of appeals, we were unable to complete the appeals filed on or before September 15th by December 15th, 2024 to the required standard within the original timeframe.

We have made significant progress on the 2024 Appeals, and with an extension of 30 days to January 15, 2025, I am confident in being able to complete all appeals that were filed on or before September 15, 2024.

I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your consideration of this request. Please let me know if you require any further information.

Sincerely,

Curtis Koch